
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/13/2017 1:48:43 PM
Subject: Re: Ethics Agreement with SLED

​I think that this looks fine, and yes I think Columbia needs to change to Anderson. Let me know what is next.


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Friday, June 9, 2017 11:55 AM
 
To: Danny Varat; Kevin L. Bryant
 
Subject: Ethics Agreement with SLED 
 
Good Morning,
 
Attached is a draft ethics agreement to be entered with SLED. Please do not sign this version. I want to allow you both 
to make any comments before I reach out to SLED and Ethics to get their feedback and hopefully agreement.
 
The majority of the changes from the version that Nikki Haley had in place are to reflect the difference in the level of 
coverage provided to the Lt. Gov vs. the Governor, or to correct Governor’s Office to Lt. Governor’s Office.
 
You will also see my notes/questions in red.
 
Please let me know your thoughts.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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